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AL 3 WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
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August 9, 1979

Ms. Diane E. Findley

Contract Representative

Science Applications, Inc.

8400 West Park Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
McLean, VA 22102 TO FOIA-79-229

Dear Ms. Findley:

This is in response to your letter of June 15, 1979 in wiich you requested,
pursuvant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the technical pro-
posal submitted by Boeing Computer Services in response to contract
solicitation NRC RFP No. RS-NMS-79-028.

Pursuant to a telephone conversation with Mr. Jacob Zamansky of my
staff, you have agreed to accept a non-proprietary version of this
proposal. Enclosed is the document which you have requested.

Sinsgrely,
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J. M. Felton, Directour
Division of Rules -nd Records
Office of Adminis.ration
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Enclosure: As stated
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